
Submitter: Kenny Nguyen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I am opposed to HB 3075 in Oregon because it is in clear violation of our 

constitutional right to bear arms. The introduction of a permit system raises serious 

concerns by granting excessive discretionary authority to law enforcement, which 

could result in unfair and biased decisions about who is allowed to own firearms. This 

bill does not target the actual cause of gun violence, and it seems to only restrict 

access to firearms for minority communities. 


